5.3 ADMINISTRATIVE
REASSIGNMENT

The University reserves the right to reassign an individual or a group of
individuals at any time. This policy is usually, but not exclusively, applied
to situations where an individual student or group of students has had
recurring behavioral problems or community damage.

Residents of communities (room or floor) with environments that

are displaying behaviors inconsistent with the University's mission,
values, or policies are subject to an administrative reassignment.

If an administrative reassignment occurs, the student(s) will be
responsible for any additional room charges that may be affiliated with
the new assignment. The Department of Housing and Residence Life
will determine when an administrative move is deemed necessary.

If an administrative move occurs, families could be notified of the
reassignment. Additionally, students may also be administratively
reassigned in order to consolidate space.
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